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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Train incident in Anchorage 

Man struck by southbound train 
 

At approximately 4:30 a.m. this morning, a man was struck by a southbound train at milepost 111.4 on 

the Alaska Railroad’s main line.   

 

The incident involved a pedestrian roughly 500 feet from the nearest crossing at Lois Dr. in the Spenard 

neighborhood of Anchorage. First responders arrived on scene and transported the man to a local 

hospital for treatment of serious injuries.  

 

The empty passenger train had originated from Anchorage and was headed to Whittier to meet cruise 

guests.  

 

As an active rail transportation corridor, the track right-of-way  100 feet on either side of the tracks 

 is not open to the public.  

 

Alaska Railroad Police & Security has initiated an investigation, with the Anchorage Police Department 

providing assistance.  

 

-end- 

 
The ARRC is an Equal Opportunity Corporation. If you need special assistance (including language) in order to participate in any ARRC service, program, or 

activity, please contact the Alaska Railroad Corporation; P.O. Box 107500; Anchorage, AK 99510; Attention: Legal Department, zappasj@akrr.com, (907) 



 

 

265-2461; via Alaska Relay Service for hearing impaired – dial 7 11 anywhere inside Alaska, OR dial toll-free from anywhere outside the state 1-800-770-

8255 (voice); 1-800 770-8973 (TTY). Upon request, printed materials can be made available in alternate formats.  


